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10th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Future Leadership of West Leigh Junior School 

 

As many of you will remember, Mr M Aggus was appointed as Principal of West Leigh Junior School 

just before Christmas. 

 

The time has now come for him to take the reins of the school and to lead it forward through the 

rest of the 2020s and beyond. 

 

Mr Aggus will start his new role on June 4th 2024, just after half term.  As he is coming for the last 

half term of the year, he and I will co-lead the school until the end of the school year.  He will be at 

West Leigh for all the day to day routines, and I will be supporting him with all the end of year 

organisation and all SEND discussions.  My last day as Head of West Leigh Junior School will be July 

19th 2024. 

 

When school starts again in September Mr Aggus will be totally in charge although he may have to 

chase me away from supporting him!  I will continue in my role as CEO of Portico Academy Trust so 

I will be working from the offices in Portico House, across the car park – he may not get rid of me 

very easily! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Woolf 

Executive Headteacher, West Leigh Junior School 

CEO, Portico Academy Trust 

 

 


